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To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

The money that Providence is using to pay for nurse replacements should have gone 

to the striking nurses to start with. It is egregious for a “non profit” health care 

provider to spend millions on replacement nurses than just paying their already 

employed nurses. Oregonians deserve to know how their money is being spent, and 

deserve to have their money being spent on providing nurses with living wages and 

safe staffing. This strike is not on the nurses, it is on the health care system that 

continues to exploit their employees while making millions off a sick people. 


